



## **Sports and Societies Zone** **Monday 24<sup>th</sup> April, 4pm** **DG017**

### **Present**

#### **Chair**

Laurie Illingworth - SU President (PRES)

#### **Students' Union Officers/staff**

Katie Irving – VP Welfare and Diversity (VPWD), Matt Walton – Sports and Activities Manager (MW), Karl Swales – Sports Coordinator, Paul Murtough – Representation and Democracy Coordinator (PM), Charlie Freeman – Sports Participation Coordinator, Karl Swales – Sport Coordinator, Vickky Firth – Societies Coordinator, Louise Aiken – Membership Engagement Manager

#### **Student members**

Alex Terry, James Deaves, Francis Kinsella, Aaron Vise, Jacob Smith, Sarah Ward, Chloe Garbutt, Ryan Barrett, Ellie Plews, Ruby Bovo, Ellie Booth, Valentine Lacour, Rebecca Richardson, Abi Cranswick, Jack Smith, Arron Wright, Lily Clennett, Katie Waldren, Johanna Brennan, Niamh Nelson, Emma Bailey, Olivia Dickinson, Megan Cox, Eleanor Dent, Lucy Titley, Olivia Bowers, George Coombs, Jamie Perrenoud, Tamara Lambley, Katherine Imrie, Chelsea Eddowes, Rhys Bootland, Chris Jones, Nick Hall, Katie Boyd, Gabby Durin, Holly Ainsworth, Rebecca Cairns, Josh Taylor, Stanley Legg, Helen Phillips, Dylan Howell, Luke Bridge, Jessica Cooke, Clarissa Murphy, Sophie Whiting, Joe Collins, Marcia Sanderson, Penny Hodgson, Saskia Rayner, Jessica Martin

#### **Apologies**

All apologies were delivered to the S&A team prior to the meeting

#### **Welcome & Introductions**

PRES welcomes everyone to the zone

#### **Items for Any Other Business**

No items were submitted

#### **Agenda Items**

1. Minutes and Matters Arising
2. Kit tender
3. Committee training days
4. Updates for the Sports/Societies Dinner
5. BUCS teams 2017/18
6. Society Union Membership
7. Upcoming events
8. Any issues/concerns
9. Any other business

## 1. Minutes and matters arising

Minutes were passed by ascent and PRES updated on actions taken from the previous meeting.

## 2. Kit tender

Students asked whether the current kit could be kept going into 2017/18

MW responded stating that nothing could be confirmed at this moment.

*\*Senate, May 2017 – MW confirmed that playing kit and leisure wear is currently being worked on along with a three year sustainability plan*

## 4. Updates for the Sports and Societies Dinner

At this point the dinners were a number of days away and members were made aware of the plan for the events.

A number of students noted that they had not received an e-mail regarding dietary requirements

**Action: MW to work to review and resolve this for the next academic year**

Students were requested to e-mail Harriet Stainton regarding any dietary requirements.

JS asked if something should have been issued to students who purchased tickets online.

PRES stated this was not necessary and all information will be featured on the student profile on the website.

## 5. BUCS teams 2017/18

KS updated members on the deadline for registration on the 5<sup>th</sup> May and the forms will be e-mailed around to students.

## 6. Society Union Membership

PRES requested that members stay until the end where the conversation will continue outside of the meeting.

No further minutes taken.

## 7. Upcoming events

PRES invited members to discuss their upcoming events.

April 25 <sup>th</sup>	Cricket: Hosting the quiz	Students' Union
May 4 <sup>th</sup>	Drama: Sleep out for SASH	Campus
May 6 <sup>th</sup>	Drama: Writer's fest	Quad West
May 19 <sup>th</sup> – 20 <sup>th</sup>	MPS: Legally Blonde	Joseph Rowntree

## 8. Issues/Concerns

None raised

## 9. Any Other Business

Members asked about the future of the SW5 program.

MW stated that confirmation will be happening soon.

**Action: MW to update members once final decisions are in place**

### Summary of actions

Agenda item	Action:	Assigned to:
Updates – Sports and Societies Dinner	Action: MW to work to review and resolve this for the next academic year RE: Dietary Requirements (Page 2)	MW



# YSJSU | MEETING MINUTES

SW5 Program

Action: MW to update members  
once final decisions are in place  
(Page 3)

MW